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March 9, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned to hear of plans for immigration policies attacking

children. There are reports that immigrant children might be separated

from parents or deported or held rather than placed with closest relatives.

There are also reports that people entering the country as children will be

prioritized for expedited deportation. These attacks on our children - the

most vulnerable among us - are cowardly and destructive to our country.

Please assure me that you will work to protect the weak.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our respect for human rights.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


